

April 19, 1993

Barbara Dinnenstein
March on Washington
10-12 14th Street NW
Suite 705
Washington D.C. 20005-3406

Dear Barbara,

Last week, we held a bar night benefit at the SPIKE bar in New York City. Participating clubs included:

Bergenfield Bears
Defenders
Empire City M.C.
Excelsior M.C.
Iron Guard B.C.
Trident International NYC

At this event we raised \$276 to support PWA's at the March this coming weekend. I have enclosed a check in this amount, and I have marked "AIDS Access Only" on it, as you advised our representative.

Unfortunately, I will be unable to attend the March because I have to work Sunday, so I am also sending my best wishes for a successful day. Good Luck.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Andriola Ad Hoc Chairman (201) 429-0864